AUTHORS' NOTE:—Similar procedure is to be followed in the case of reservation for OBC candidates also.

5

G.I., Dept. of Per. & Trg., O.M. No. 43038/2/92-Estt. (SCT), dated 31-12-1992

Subject:— Roster not confidential — can be shown to any official/ association

The undersigned is directed to say that a demand was made by the Staff Side in the 49th Ordinary Meeting of the Departmental Council JCM of this Department requesting that the roster maintained by the administration to secure proper representation for SC/ST should be circulated once in a year, to enable the staff to make representations against any deficiencies or non-compliance of the orders and instructions regarding reservation for SC/ST. This demand was discussed in the meeting and further examined in this Department. The reservation roster is not confidential document and, therefore, there can be no objection in principle to the roster being shown to any individual/association. It is, therefore, considered that, if any Government servant/recognized service association want to see that reservation roster, there can be no objection to the roster being shown to them, if need be, through the Liaision Officer.